
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Spot Admission to UG Entrance Based Courses and Special 
Cut-Off for UG Merit Based Courses 

 

 Many of the University Departments and Officials have been 

affected by COVID – 19.  Due to this, the Spot admission to UG 

Entrance Based Courses and Special Cut-Off for UG Merit Based 

Courses have been deferred till further notice.  However, as 

announced earlier, the University of Delhi shall display the course 

wise and category wise vacant seats in each college on                

18th November, 2020.  
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